
 

 

 

Welcome Back!  
 

The staff would like to wish you all a very warm welcome back 
to the new school year. Children have settled really well, 
including our new Reception children, and we are all very 
excited about the coming year filled with learning and lots of 
exciting events!   

 

Frosties & Sport Clubs 

 
Letters have been sent home and bookings are live on Spider 

for after school sports clubs on Mondays & Thursdays: 

After-school sport clubs starting next week are: 

Mondays Years 4 & 5 & 6: Netball 

Thursdays Years 1 & 2 & 3: Multi-skills 
 

Frosties clubs starting next week are:   

Tuesdays: Badminton Club 

Wednesdays: Board Games Club 
 

These are available for children to join in with, alongside our 

usual range of activities. Fridays in Frosties will be Super-

Fridays with music, dancing and special snack! Please note, 

Frosties closes at 4.30pm on Fridays. Did you know, you can use 

 Tax-Free Childcare or Universal Credit Childcare to help pay for 

this wraparound care.  
 

Class Welcome Meetings 

 
Please join us for our Class welcome meetings: they are an 
opportunity to visit the classroom, meet teachers, find out 
about timetables, routines and expectations in each class. It will 
also be the place to find out about how each class organises 
their homework and how you can help your children at home.  
Class 4 (Year 5 & 6) Monday 15th September 4.30 – 5.00pm 
Class 3 (Year 3 & 4) Monday 15th September 5.00 – 5.30pm 
Class 2 (Year 1 & 2) Wednesday 17th September 4.30 – 5.00pm 
Class 1 (Reception) Wednesday 17th September 5.00 – 5.30pm 
 
In the meantime, please read the class newsletter which 
children will bring home today. These will give you information 
about what you child is learning this term, PE days and diary 
dates. 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 
Remember to log your 6 reading books with the local 
library in order to receive your reading challenge rewards!  

 

Staffing Updates 
As we begin our new school year, we are welcoming Miss Carter 
who will be teaching in Class 4 on Wednesdays and Miss 
Harrison who is returning to the team as a Teaching Assistant 
for 3 days each week. I know you will all join us in giving them 
a warm welcome to the Friezland Family. The news is also out 
that Miss Hill became Mrs Hammond over the 
summer. Thank you for the messages of 
congratulations and well wishes.... and rest 
assured that the children are all happily helping 
with getting used to the new name!  
 

Guitar, Ukelele & Keyboard Tuition 

 
Music tuition will begin next week: Keyboards on Mondays and 
Guitars on Wednesdays. If you are interested in lessons for your 
child, please email: hazeldaviesfrets@hotmail.com 

 
Flu Immunisations 

If you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine in school this 
year, please follow this link to complete an online consent form. If 
you would like to decline, please complete a no consent form on link. 
https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/c75404a0 
The vaccinations will take place at school on 19th September. The link 
will close on the 14th September. If your child has already had 
the Flu vaccine elsewhere in Sept 2025, please complete a ‘No’ to 
consent form. If you have any problems accessing the link, please 
telephone 0333 3583 397 option 1 option 3. 
 

Friends of Friezland News 

 
Thanks to the incredible fundraising events and the generosity of our 
families last year, Friends of Friezland raised a wonderful £8,922 to be 
spent on enriching the experiences of our pupils! Please ensure you 
join the Friends of Friezland Facebook group for updates from Alison 
and the team. The first Friends of Friezland meeting is Tuesday 9th 
September at 7.30pm at the Royal George in Greenfield. Everyone is 
welcome – new and existing members, and the more help we have, 
the better!   
For easy ways to help, you can join our School Lottery which raised 
£1159 last year and EasyFundraising which made £564… just by using 
an app!  
 

Dates for the Diary 

September 

10th Class 3 (Year 3 & 4) swimming starts 

15th C4 Welcome Meet 4.30 / C3 Welcome Meet 5.00 

17th C2 Welcome Meet 4.30 / C1 Welcome Meet 5.00 

19th Flu Immunisations  

26th Class 4 trip Chester Zoo  

 

5th September 2025 

 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/how-use-tax-free-childcare
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/how-universal-credit-childcare-works
https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/c75404a0
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/9A6BS6O739OS/ref=hz_ls_biz_ex

